The Kiwanas Club of Healdsburg

KIWANIS BULLETIN
Novenmnber 6, 1979

PROGRAM NOTES:

Mr. Cy Radcliff of Boise Idaho, a cryptographer in World War II,
will talk this week on cryptography from World War I through World
War II.

Last week's program in measure A, the Warm Springs Dam initiative,
ably moderated by Paul Dix, featured Denis Lantz in favor of the
measure (which means against the dam) and Will Johnson against the
measure (which means for the dam). Good participation by club mem-
bers highlighted the importance of this “topic.

ANNOUNCEMENTS :

The Board of Directors will meet at Ernie Biasotti's house at
7 pm November 7, 1979. ,

Bruno Still needs four more people to fill up the bus for the
Tahoe trip November 10th, 1979,

Bud Christiansen announces the beginning of the Community Christ-
mas Card Campaign for the American Field Service.

ANOTHER NEW MEMBER:
Father Michael A, Culligan, a native of Ireland, and pastor of

5t. Johns Church, was inducted into the Club last week. He was
sponsored by Art MaCaffery.

GUESTS LAST WEEK:

The club welcomed Lawrence Cousins, guest of Walt St. Clair, Steve
Dix guest of Paul Dix, Kim Balling, a native of Denmark, guest of
Bud Christiansen and Robert Biasotti, Ernie's son, introduced of

course, by Ernie. Key Clubers attending were Jim Wilmarth and
Vincent Covalho.

DONT FORGET TO VOTE!!
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The Kiwanas Club of Healdsburg

KIWANIS BULLETIN
NOVEMBER 13, 1979

Program Notes:

Our program this week will feature the installation of the

incoming officers of the Key Ciub. John Uboldi, ‘the Key Club
coardinator, will be program chairman.

Last weeks speaker, Cy Radcliffe of Boise Idaho was out-
standing. His talk on cryptography in general, between WWI
and WWII gave a lot of historical background; his story of how
both the German and Japaneese Cndes were Lilumingting. As
he said, probably the one most important thing that saved more
lives and permitted the Allies to successfully fight WWII were
solving these two codes. In passing he also noted that many
important people knew that wap was imminent. Did you know that
"Cryptography" is from the Greeck meaning Secret Writing?

Announcements:

Bud Christiansen announced the beginning of the Community
Christmas Card Campaign. Please make checks payable to:
The American Field Serviee, and mail.c/o Bud.

Binthdays:
A banner week, with Jack Brandt,. Bill Hayes, Allen Owen, and

Walt Bell, each contributing $5.00 in honor of there birthdaye,
Congratulations.

—==fueste.blost Weeler—— oo o

Don Hedley guest of Bill Thomas(?), the new propietor of
the Winebibbers Inn, located at the old Rafanelli place. Kim
Balling from Denmark, guest of Bud Christiansen. Bill Gasse,
guest of Lindsay Wurlitzer.

Eines for Apron Non-Signers:

Doc Alexander, Waldo Iversan, Tom Roscoe, Francis and Tom
Passalaqua.

Submitted by
Cal Brigham
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The Kiwanas Club of Heaiasburg

KIWANIS BULLETIN
November 20, 1979

Program Notes

Frank Balbi, program chairman for this week, has announced that
Harry McCracken, Sonoma County Agricultural Commissioner, will talk
on the use of pestcides, a most controversial subject. This will
also be our annual Farm/City program. So bring a rancher as a guest.

The following week, Dick Saxton reports that Don Anderson will

discuss travel and what to expect in the way of costs, accommodations
and the like. ;

Last week 19 of the 23 Key Club members were present.for th? %
installation of their officenrs by President Bob Young. Rick Ellis is

the new President, Ken Bower, Vice President, Rob Schaeffer secretary
and Vince Carvalho Treasurer.

As required by the by-laws, President Bob read the obligations
of Kiwanis to the Key Club. John Uboldi, chairman of the Key Club
Committee, gave a brief history of the origin of Kaw @Gilebe, fhe
first was established in Sacramento in 1925 as a vocational Club,
Since then they have become international and have added to their list
of objectives service to their fellow students, the school, and the
Community. The Healdsburg Chapter was established in 1948 by Byron
Gibbs and the first advisor was Art McCaffery. Gorden Langford is
the current advisor. IFf you need a make-up and want to see the Key
Club in action, they meet every Tuesday at 10:15 A.M. in room 49 at
Tthe High.School. All are welcome ta attend.

Guests last week
Art McCaffery introduced Phil Rice as his guest.
Announcements :

Bud Christiansen again reminded all of the American Field Service
Community Christmas Card Campaign. Please make checks payable Eore...
American Field Service and mail c¢/o Bud. President Bob read a letter
he received from Bill HeCutchem, America

n Field Service Community
Chéirman, thanking Kiwanians forp their interest in the program, He

partiecnlanly thanked Jack Brandt for his participation on the committee
who selected the two finalists fop an overseas trip.

Geperal iy °

Finés for not signing aprons were levied on Jack Brandt, Wayne
Cochran, Bob Malone, Jim Silveira (2], Thuck Pelchel, Bill Hayes,
and Bob Young. Key Club president, Rick Ellis demonstrated his abil

by collecting two fines in quiek suecesgion. Al) Fines for the day
wewe demawed to thewley Club, 523. worth.

ity

Submitted bj
Cal Brigham
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The Kiwanas Club bf Healdsburg

KIWANIS BULLETIN
November 27, 1979

Program Notes:

Don Anderson, program chairman for this week, has announced that
we will hear "Trends in Travel," presented by John Lloyd, AMTRAK,
PAN AMERICAN, and Scott Singley, SITMAR Cruiser.

Last week, designated Farmer/City week, Harry McCracken, Sonoma
County Agricultural Commissioner, talked on the use of pesticides
and the problems associated with their control He lead off by stating
tha California is the only State to have Agricultural Commissioners
and their duties are many: primarily regulatory, but also responsible
for inspection of bPlants and animals and the conduct of surveys of
diseases and pests to eradicate them before they become a problem.
He pointed out that there is more and more demand by various groups
and the State to rigidly control the use of pesticides, in spite of
the few cases reported where people may have been exposed. Proposed
regulations could make approval of permits a long-drawn-out process,
which could only make 1life .mope difficult and more expensive for the
farmer.

Guests last week

Bob Marmer, Santa Rosa Kiwanis.

Stuart Wade, guest of Waldo Iverson

Conde Mathias, guest of Paul Kelléver

Jim and Lee Branch, guests of Vern Branch
Pete Esaia, guest of Ernie Biasotti

Jim Young, guest of Bob Young

Bert Boothroyd, guest of Mike Warren

Lyle Studer, guest of Ed Dias

Phil Rice, guest of Art McCaffery

Clayton Ellis, guest of Cal Brigham

Ed Keegan, guest of Walt Wright

Key Club guests, Rick Hays and Gary Delfino.

Birthday I e SR S Ey B
Earl Osborne
éRPQP?Sﬁments

Bud Christiansen says all donations to the American Field Service
Campaign must be in by December 1st.

Senior members are reminded that they are obligated to attend one
meeting per month or they will be delinquent.

General

Fines for not signing aprons: John Cochennette, Mario Dias, Bob
Durler, Toni and Frances Passalaqua, and Elvin Jackson. Wrong dates
did aidventiaing:  Ed Daes, Tom Roscoe and Roger Christianson.

A turkey, donated by Dave Hinton, was raffled and the winner was
P Elvin Jackson., The raffle netted $73.00 -

Submitted bi

Cal Brigham
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